
ADDENDUM NO. 1 
TO  

CITY OF AUBURN, MAINE 
LONGLEY BRIDGE UNDERPASS/COURT & MAIN STREET INTERSECTION 

IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 
March 24, 2009 

 
This addendum amends and/or supplements the bid documents as indicated below.  Only 
these items alter the Bid Documents.  Any verbal discussions or responses are hereby 
declared null and void. 
 
MODIFICATIONS TO THE BID DOCUMENTS: 
 
Delete the second paragraph, page 3, “Invitation to Bid”, in its entirety and replace with 
the following: 
 
Sealed bids will be received until April 9, 2009, at 2 PM, at the office of the 
Purchasing/Risk Manager, Auburn Hall, 60 Court Street, Suite 410, Auburn, ME 
04210, at which time all bids will be publicly opened and read aloud in Room 401.  NO 
bids will be accepted after the time and date listed above. 
 
Any reference to the bid opening being April 2, 2009 in the contract documents shall be 
deleted and replaced with April 9, 2009.  Bids delivered to any other location in Auburn 
Hall may not be accepted if not in possession of the Purchasing/Risk Manager prior to 2 
PM. 
 
All technical clarifications to the plans and specifications will be addressed in Addendum 
2, which will be issued no later than the end of the business day on April 2, 2009.  Any 
further questions or clarifications need to be delivered in writing to the Project Manager 
no later than April 1st. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


